
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that we write to invite you to the Second Annual Meeting of the 
Long-term Infrastructure Investors Association on September 21-22, 2015. The meeting 
will be marked by keynote speakers and panels that address the key priorities of 
promoting private long-term investment in infrastructure, building a risk-adjusted 
benchmark to foster financial stability, and promoting responsible investment with a focus 
on Environmental, Social and Governance considerations.  
 
The event will be held at the Ritz-Carlton, Washington D.C. and start with Investor and 
LTIIA Member Sessions on Monday, September 21st followed by the General Sessions on 
Tuesday, September 22nd where U.S. and international infrastructure policy makers will 
join the convention. Preceding the General Session, we will hold a reception on Monday 
evening at which United States Vice President Biden was invited to give remarks. 
 
A summary of the convention’s agenda is attached for your perusal. 
 
We ask you to complete your registration form electronically no later than September, 
4th, 2015 at http://ltiia.org/registration-AM2015/. Alternatively, you may complete the 
attached form and return it to info2@32advisors.com or fax to +1 212 798 8690.  
 
Please note that we blocked a pool of rooms at Ritz Carlton, Washington D.C. at a special 
group rate. The number of available rooms is limited and we encourage you to make your 
reservations soonest. 
 
We look forward to hearing back from you and hope that we can welcome you to 
Washington D.C. soon. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Eugene Zhuchenko 
Executive Director, LTIIA 
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